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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 
Caixa Econômica Federal ("CAIXA") announces to the Brazilian society, its clients and 
employees, and the market in general that the bank’s Board of Directors approved, on this date, 
the appointment of Mr. Marcos Brasiliano Rosa for the position of Vice-President of Finance and 
Controlling (CFO). 
 
Marcos Brasiliano Rosa was born in Goiatuba/GO, holds a degree in Accounting and a post-
graduate degree in Financial Management and Controllership, and has been a CAIXA’s 
employee since 1989. 
 
During that time, he managed several processes linked to the Vice-Presidency for which he now 
responds, having been the bank's Accountant for 8 years, in addition to being responsible for the 
Tax Management and Controlling processes. 
 
Since January 2020, he has been statutorily responsible as Controller Officer, including the Chief 
Data Officer (CDO), having also responded cumulatively for the Finance Office between January 
and November 2020. 
 
 
  

 
 
 

Brasília, February 24, 2023 
 
 
 

Luiz Felipe Figueiredo de Andrade 
Director of Finance and Investor Relations 

Caixa Econômica Federal 


